
OUR PRAYERS 
 

In the Anglican Communion we give thanks for the work of the Diocese 
of the Amazon as it supports communities and campaigns against violent 
corporations, and we pray for all initiatives to fulfil UN Sustainable 
Development Goal Fifteen so there may be better stewardship of the land. 
 

In Burundi we pray for the Community ICT Training Project set up by 
young Christian graduates, sharing their expertise with unemployed 
graduates and providing a productive occupation. 
 

In our diocese we pray for those who are struggling financially. We 
remember especially those searching for work and those in need of food 
and shelter. We give thanks for those who seek to meet their needs in 
Churches, charities, the welfare system and food banks 
 

In our parish we pray for all who live in Hartington Crescent & 
Huntingdon Road and for the residents and staff of Herald Lodge. 
 

In our CTEC Prayer Cycle we pray for the Annual General Meeting of 
CTEC on Wednesday, as we make plans for the coming twelve months. 
 

Those in need:  
In hospital:   
 

All those who are ill / recovering from surgery / awaiting results of recent 
medical tests / the housebound, of whom we name today: 

Mabel Cronin, Monica Harrison, Dorothy Hope,  
Mary Maginniss, John Montgomery and Ann Mahiques  

 

We commemorate the departed:  Gerald Harrison 
 

In Annual Remembrance:  
Leslie Benger, Norma Johnson, Geoff Hope, Doris Greenup,  

Sybil Cope, Thomas Hill and Dorothy Welford. 
 

Come, Holy Spirit, abide in me so completely that my own life-
style may be one of simplicity and joyful self-sacrifice. 

 
If you would like someone mentioned in the Weekly Sick List, please ring 
Ian Leitch on 024 7667 7683. If you would like a name placed on the 
Prayer Chain (which can be confidential), please speak to Christine 
O’Brien or email her at prayerchstb@gmail.com. 

ST BARBARA’S EARLSDON 
DAY OF PENTECOST 

SUNDAY 20TH MAY 2018 
 

 

8.00 AM HOLY COMMUNION President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
 

10.00 AM SUNG EUCHARIST President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
 

HYMNS 1202, 407, 357, Sheet, 510, 362 Green Books 
SERVICE BOOK Eucharistic Prayer “G” (p 18, buff) 
CHORAL SETTING Coventry (p 36, green) 
NEW TESTAMENT Acts 2:1-21 Gill Nottingham 
GOSPEL John 15:26-26, 16:4b – 15 Preacher 
SERMON Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
INTERCESSIONS Keith Wright 
 

The children will withdraw to Hive. 
After the 10am service you are invited to refreshments in the Hall 

 

Please note the Order of Service, Weekly Leaflet and hymns are 
available in large print at the back of church each week. We have a loop 
system in church and you should switch to ’T’ position for best reception. 

Instructions for taking Communion 
Please wait for the sides-person (who gave you your hymn book) to direct 
you to the altar rail. If you wish to take communion in your seat please let 
a sides-person or duty warden know, if possible before the service starts.  
 

If you have decided to make our church your spiritual home and would 
like to introduce yourself to the Vicar, Rev’d Tulo Raistrick, please take a 
Yellow Card from the back of church and hand it to a sidesman or put it 
in the Vicar’s pigeon hole at the back of the church. 
 

5.00 PM Buzz@StBs Minister: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
A short service for young families with stories, crafts, drama 
and songs, followed by tea. 

 

Collect for the Day of Pentecost: 
God, who as at this time taught the hearts of your faithful people by 
sending to them the light of your Holy Spirit: grant us by the same Spirit to 
have a right judgement in all things and evermore to rejoice in his holy 
comfort; through the merits of Christ Jesus our Saviour, who is alive and 
reigns with you, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. 
Amen. 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Fish and Chip Quiz: Kathryn French invites you to a Fish and Chip quiz 
at 6.30pm on Saturday, 26th May in the Hall. Food options include mini 
fish and chips, sausage and chips or vegetarian option. Tickets at £5 per 
person are available from Kathryn or from myfundwsj2019@gmail.com. 
Proceeds will support Kathryn participating in an International Scout 
Jamboree in West Virginia next year.  
 

Veri-Arty-Extravaganza for one of Katherine Owen’s pupils arts award 
will be in the Hall also on Saturday, 26th May from 2 to 5 pm. It will be an 
afternoon of entertainment, with a display of art work including drawings 
by Sarah Owen, photos by Rachel Owen and paintings by Margaret 
Cuttler. Kathryn French will sell light refreshments to fund her participation 
in the Jamboree. All are welcome. 
 

To contact the Vicar, Rev’d Tulo Raistrick, please phone 024 7501 
7889 (preferably not Mondays) or email tulo@raistricks.com 

NOTICES 
 
Buzz @ St B’s continues this afternoon (Sunday 20th May) at 5pm. Do 
encourage any young families to come and enjoy the service and take 
part in the craft, drama or musical activities. If you can contribute an item 
of food for tea, please sign up on the sheet at the back of the church. Help 
moving chairs after the 10am service is also welcome. 
 
Gerald Harrison, who came along to St Barbara's with his wife Monica 
for four years, sadly passed recently. They had been living at Aylesdene 
Court, but the last few months Gerald had been at Herald Lodge, and in 
the last couple of weeks his health quickly deteriorated. The funeral will 
take place at the church on Tuesday 12th June at 11am. Please do pray 
for Monica, and their children Nigel and Judith. 
 
The Cathedral removes its admission charge: For the remainder of this 
Centenary year visitors to the cathedral will be met by a sign saying, 
“Welcome to Coventry Cathedral, the cathedral is free to enter. During 
your visit you will be invited to make a donation”. If parishes or deaneries 
were to sponsor a day of the Cathedral’s life and mission by donating 
£300, it would be possible to make this change permanent. It may be 
something for us to consider as a church. 
 
Coventry Pilgrimage: The next leg of the pilgrimage is on Saturday (26th 

May) starting from St Mary’s Church, Stoneleigh and 
walking via St Giles’, Bubbenhall to St Leonard’s, 
Ryton on Dunsmore – a distance of 5.8 miles. To co-
ordinate your car movements or to offer or seek a lift, 
please add your name to the sheet on the 
noticeboard at the back of the church. At the end of 

the walk a few lifts back to the starting point may be available for stranded 
drivers. You will find full details of this and all legs of the Pilgrimage at 
http://www.coventrycathedral.org.uk/wpsite/blog/2018/02/20/coventry-
pilgrimage-2018/ or speak with Dave Butler. To be a pilgrim is to 
undertake a journey with a spiritual purpose. So welcome Christ the King 
in Coventry with healthy exercise, while making friends, enjoying the 
environment and building a reconciling community. 
 
Information for inclusion in the WL should be sent in writing to Ian 
Leitch (email: ianleitch094@btinternet.com or 94, Earlsdon Avenue 
South) before the copy deadline of 6pm on Wednesday. 

DIARY 
 

Wednesday 23rd May 
  9.30am Prayers and Bears (doors open 8.45) in the WellSpring; 
11.30am Holy Communion; President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick;  
  7.00pm CTEC AGM (Hearsall Baptist Church), followed at 
  7.45pm CTEC Committee meeting; 
 

Friday 25th May 
  7.00pm Choir Practice;  
 

Saturday 26th May 
  2.00pm Veri-Arty-Extravaganza (Hall) – see note below; 
  6.30pm Fish and Chip Quiz (Hall) – see note below; 
 

Sunday 27th May – Trinity Sunday 
  8.00am Holy Communion; President: Rev’d Tim Brooke; 
10.00am Parish Communion; President: Rev’d Richard Bromley; 

Readings:  Romans 8:12-17 Matthew Horspool 
 John 3:1-17 Preacher; 
Sermon: Rev’d Richard Bromley;  
Minister: Dan Rathbone; 
Intercessions: Elaine Settle;  

     followed by Ministry of Healing Prayer 
  6.30pm Church Prayer Meeting; 

An opportunity to come together in prayer; 
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